
From: michael.hoover@sce.com
Sent: 4/3/2011 5:35:04 PM
To: Will Johnson (will@visageenergy.com)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5); 
bruce.foster@sce.com (bruce.foster@sce.com); Carol Brown (CAB@CPUC.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Re: P21 Next Steps 

Sounds pretty good to me.

From: Will Johnson [will@visageenergy.com]
Sent: 04/03/2011 04:59 PM MST 
To: Michael Hoover
Cc: Bruce Foster; "Brian K. Cherry" <bkc7@pge.com>; "Dowdell, Jennifer" <JKD5@pge.com>; "Carol A. 

Brown" <CAB@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: P21 Next Steps

Mike,

During President Peevey’s LLNL tour, he mentioned that there had been unnecessary delays in 
the P21 Application process. Last week, he again inquired about the status of the P21 
application and asked that I work more closely with Carol Brown in expediting the process. I 
have a meeting with President Peevey this Wednesday on another issue; however, I suspect that 
the P21 Application process will be mentioned.

Last week Brian Cherry suggested that we set a goal of completing the P21 Application by the 
end of April (admittedly, an ambitious goal). As we discussed last week, PG&E would like 
SCE to develop the first draft of the Governance Structure and an additional Use/Business Case 
to be included in the Application being developed by PG&E.

I spoke to Jennifer last Friday and she suggested the following:

• We arrange a conference call this week between she, Erik Jacobson and the 
individuals at SCE who will be working on the P21 Application.

• We arrange a P21 Working Meeting in Rosemead during the week of April 11th
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Can you assist in arranging SCE’s participation in the conference call and the working 
meeting?

Best regards,

Will

From: Peevey, Michael R. fmailto:michael.peevev@cpyc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Friday, April 01,2011 6:32 PM
To: will@visaqeenerqy.com
Cc: Gonzalez, Nuria

11 AM, my office on Wednesday. Please confirm.

From: will@visaqeenerqy.com fmailto:will@visaqeenerqy.com1
Sent: Fri 4/1/2011 5:17 PM 
To: Peevey, Michael R.

From: Peevey, Michael R. fmailto:michael.peevey@cpyc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Thursday, March 31,2011 4:34 PM
To: will@visaqeenerqy.com
Subject: Re: SCE's decision to go forward

So I understand.

From: Will Johnson 
To: Peevey, Michael R.
Cc: Brown, Carol A.
Sent: Thu Mar 31 14:06:55 2011 
Subject: SCE's decision to go forward

Mike,
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I just learned from Bruce Foster (see email below) that Litzinger has agreed to participate in 
P21 at the $150MM level. We intend to fast track the application process to get it filed.

Additionally, Bob Foster is schedule to take the LLNL tour on April 20th and will be meeting 
with Yakout Mansour tomorrow to discuss his inclusion.

Best regards,

Will

From: Dowdell, Jennifer [mailto:JKD5@pqe.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 1:52 PM
To: Michael.Hoover@sce.com: Bruce.Foster@sce.com
Cc: Will Johnson; Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: LLNL

Gentlemen,

Attached are the most recent documents I have on LLNL as well as LLNL's amended funding 
profile. I have also attached a more user friendly spreadsheet layout that I prepared for Chris 
Johns.

Please call if you have questions.

Jennifer
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